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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

 

I care deeply about the South Fork of  the Salmon, and the entire Salmon River Drainage. This project has bad

news written all over it for lovers of the river. As it is currently, the SF Salmon is a pristine, wild place. The

Stibnite Mine Project plans to change that. I could go on and on about why and how, etc, but the bottom line is

that there are lots of places to mine for gold, but there is only one SF Salmon. As the government body charged

with managing our public lands, you must do the right thing and tell this project to go away forever. Please. For

all of us. 


